
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 November 2, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students, 

We are pleased to announce that we have posted the Registration Guide for Spring 

2023-24 on the webpage of the Office of the Registrar. We strongly advise you to review 

it before the launch of the registration period and to be prepared to use it accordingly. 

Please note a significant change in the timing of the upcoming registration cycle, which 

includes registration, drop, and add activities. These activities will now be accessible 

every day, including weekends and holidays, within the designated time frame and 

will conclude daily at 4:00 pm. 

For any registration-related inquiries, please feel free to reach out to us at 

registration@aub.edu.lb 

 

Best Regards, 

Office of the Registrar 
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